
 

 

January 25, 2023 By Email: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Andrea Holland, City Clerk 

City of Hamilton 

71 Main Street West 

Hamilton, ON  L8P 4Y5 

Dear Andrea Holland 

Re: 2023 Grand River Conservation Authority Budget and Levy Meeting 

Please be advised that the Annual General Meeting of the Grand River Conservation Authority will be 

held on Friday, February 24, 2023, at 9:30 a.m., to consider the 2023 Budget and General Municipal 

Levy. 

The attached report, which includes the most recent draft of the 2023 Budget, will be presented to the 

GRCA General Membership on January 27, 2023. Based on board direction to staff, this draft budget 

includes a General Levy of $12,968,000 which represents a 3.5% increase over 2022. The General 

Levy, if approved at the Annual General Meeting, will be apportioned to watershed municipalities on the 

basis of “Modified Current Value Assessment” as defined in Ontario Regulation 670/00. 

The attached draft 2023 Budget outlines the programs and services of the Grand River Conservation 

Authority and how those programs are expected to be funded in 2023. Also attached is a calculation of 

the apportionment of the 2023 General Levy to participating municipalities. Should you have any 

questions concerning the draft Budget or the levy apportionment, please contact the undersigned. 

Yours truly, 

 
Karen Armstrong, 

Deputy CAO and Secretary-Treasurer

 


